
Details of the proposal 
 
The Environment Agency is proposing to revoke (cancel) the abstraction licence 
numbers mentioned below. 
 
The Environment Agency is required to give notice of this proposal. The Environment 
Agency give this notice under section 52 of the Water Resources Act 1991 and 
regulation 31 of the Water Resources (Abstraction and Impounding) Regulations 
2006. 
 
Details of the proposal 
 
Licence number 18/54/11/0121 allows the licence holder Roland Hill & Son, Old 
Lodge Farm, Brinklow Road, Binley, Coventry, West Midlands, CV3 2AB to abstract 
a total of 20530 cubic metres a year at National Grid Reference SP 3119 7350.  
 
Licence number 03/28/17/0075 allows the licence holder Drayton Manor Park Ltd, 
Fazeley, Tamworth, Staffordshire, B78 3TW to abstract a total of 6000 cubic metres 
a year at National Grid Reference SK 1902 0148.  
 
Licence number 03/28/17/0007 allows the licence holder Drayton Manor Park Ltd, 
Fazeley, Tamworth, Staffordshire, B78 3TW to abstract a total of 20420 cubic metres  
a year at National Grid Reference SK 1918 0156 and SK 1932 0159.  
 
Licence number 03/28/15/0031 allows the licence holder W S Dugdale Farm 
Partnership, The Estate Office, Merevale Hall, Atherstone, Warwickshire, CV9 2HG 
to abstract a total of 50000 cubic metres a year at National Grid Reference SP 2577 
8977, SP 2481 9089 and SP 2381 9137.  
 
The proposal is to revoke (cancel) the licences listed above.  
 
The Environment Agency has made this proposal as part of a programme to help 
restore sustainable abstraction and to conserve and secure the proper use of water 
resources.  
 
How to view the proposal 
 
You can view the proposal and supporting documents during normal office hours at 
the Environment Agency: 
 
Sentinel House 
9 Wellington Crescent 
Lichfield 
Staffordshire 
WS13 8RR 
 
How to comment on the proposal 
 
Send any representations about this proposal in writing quoting the name of the 
licence holder and the licence number to the Environment Agency: 



 
Permitting and Support Centre 
Water Resources Team 
Sustainable Abstraction Programme 
Quadrant 2 
99 Parkway Avenue 
Sheffield 
S9 4WF 
 
Or by email PSC-WaterResources@environment-agency.gov.uk  
 
The Environment Agency must receive your comments by 16 August 2018. 
  
If you have any questions about this notice, phone Matt Vale on 0203 0252802. 
 
For advice about how to make a representation call 03708 506 506. 

 


